
June 1, 2022

Dear RPSA Families,

Enrollment
We have limited spots available for a few grades for next school year.  We have wait lists in grades 3, 4, 6,

and 7.  If you know of anyone looking to join our Renaissance family, please have them contact Ms.

Brandy at 989-772-8300 or by email at breihl@renaissancepsa.com.

UPCOMING SCHOOL CALENDAR EVENTS
● Thursday, June 9 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS
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